
Subject: Re: Thought I had the flu for Christmas
Posted by colinhester on Fri, 02 Jan 2009 02:59:20 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, the kids did get a mild touch of the flu - nothin' like I had.  For New Year's Eve, I went over to
a neighbor's house and had a couple of beers.  I'm too old and there are too many stupid people
out to party any more.I've got a few New Year's resolutions going, and one is to get more involved
with audio again.  This past year just kind of went by in a haze.  However, I'm finding more and
more people in the Cinci/Dayton area into high end audio.  The wife says as soon as I get the
kitchen remodeled, I can have people over.  The kitchen was easy to take apart, but it's been two
years and very little has gone back together.......C
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